
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City Councilor Isaac Benton invites you to a public meeting on  
Thursday, December 6 at 6:30 pm  

in the Manzano Day School Cafeteria (1801 Central NW)   
regarding the West Central Avenue Project. 

 
The City will present the results of the 3-lane roadway configuration project that 

was implemented on Central Avenue between 8th Street and San Pasquale Avenue 
in May of 2011. 

 
There will also be a discussion of other improvements proposed for the corridor, 
west of San Pasqaule to 47th Street, such as reconfiguration of the Central/Lomas 

intersection, enhanced pedestrian crossings, and wider sidewalks. 
 

Your feedback is critical and will help inform design and funding 
decisions for making permanent improvements.  Please join us to 

continue the important work of reinvesting in this historic part of the 
Central Avenue corridor! 

 
 

For more information on the history of this project, visit: 
http://www.cabq.gov/council/projects/current-projects/west-central-avenue-corridor-study  

 
 
 

Contact: 
City Councilor Isaac Benton 

ibenton@cabq.gov 
or 

Diane Dolan 
Policy Analyst for Councilor Benton 

505-768-3186 
ddolan@cabq.gov 
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